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Summary of progress to date;

First application - for 3 residential blocks, granted permission on Sean Moore 
Road side.

3 further large scale applications have been the subject of Further Information 
Requests ; 2 were largely residential and one large- scale commercial.

Recent application for modifications to ‘meanwhile uses ‘ on site near the coast 
has been refused. previously permitted meanwhile uses were as per first 
application .



Location and status of applications



PWSDZ4543/22 ; Amendments to meanwhile uses – refused permission 16th Sept.



Reasons for refusal (PWSDZ4543/22) included;

• 1. The proposed food and drinks emporium and associated 
retail and hawker stalls are considered excessive in scale and 
inconsistent with the content and  land-use requirements of 
the Poolbeg West Planning Scheme. …

• 2. The location of the development and its proposed means of 
access via a substandard pedestrian and cyclist network in the 
vicinity and taking into consideration the nature of the 
proposed people intensive uses and activities,the proposed 
development would therefore endanger public safety by 
reason of traffic hazard ….



• The next decision made will be on the Further information 
received on residential application PWSDZ3406/22 ; This 
decision is due 26th October.  Application includes approx. 570 
apartments and related uses.


